Dear Expectant Parent,

We are honored that you are getting to know our family through our profile. We think you are incredibly
brave and selfless for going through this process.

We are a family that loves Jesus, and we would teach your baby about the Lord. We also love the
outdoors, traveling, hosting get-togethers, theme parties, playing cards and games, and being with
friends and family. We have been unable to have biological children and became parents in March of
2018 when we adopted our daughter, Vivienne. We feel like our family is not yet complete and that God
is leading us to grow our family a 2nd time through adoption. We look forward to creating a plan,
together, which respects the level of openness you desire. Although we don't know your name and we
don't know your story, we are praying for you & your baby.

Love,

Tim & Andrea



